We would like to invite you to participate in the public consultation on Volunteering in Health and Social Care being undertaken by the Health and Social Care Board and Public Health Agency.

Volunteering has always played a significant role in the delivery of health and social care in Northern Ireland. Volunteers add value to the work of paid staff by providing befriending, meeting and greeting, transport, chaplaincy, meal time support, breastfeeding support and many other roles.

The following documents are available below as attachments:

- Letter Consultation on Volunteering in Health and Social Care
- HSCB PHA Regional Plan Volunteering in Health and Social Care
- Response Questionnaire Volunteering in Health and Social Care
- Equality Screening Volunteering in Health and Social Care
- Press Release Consultation on Volunteering in Health and Social Care

Please note: All responses must be received by 5pm on Friday 18th April 2014.

Downloads

Attachment	Size
Equality Screening - Volunteering in HSC Regional Plan.pdf	463.72 KB
HSCB PHA Consultation - Regional Plan Volunteering 0.pdf	822.98 KB
Letter-Consultation on Volunteering in Health and Social Care.pdf	792.98 KB
Press Release - Volunteering in Health and Social Care.doc	47.5 KB
Consultation-Volunteering_in_HSC-Response_Questionaire.doc	743 KB
<u>Print</u>	